
                                                                        COVID SAFETY 

                                                     Camp Kawanhee Centennial Celebration 

Based on our experiences this summer and our successful completion of a second COVID free summer, 
we ask that all of our attendees complete a PCR or Rapid Antigen Covid test with negative results 
within 24 hours of their arrival at Kawanhee. Any standard test – from at home tests to ones done at a 
clinic – are permitted.   

Upon check-In, you will be asked to show us the results of this test, either with a picture or report on 
your phone, or a paper copy of the results.  If you did not test, we will ask you to do so at check-in and 
will have a limited number of tests available for you to do that.  If you have a positive result, are 
symptom free and are wondering if and/or when you might be able attend the event, we ask that you 
contact our camp nurse Sue Cook  @207-585-2585 to discuss your individual circumstances.   

It is our objective with this policy to be as conscientious as possible in running a safe event where the 
risk of an individual contracting COVID is minimal. In addition to this pre-arrival testing requirement, we 
are committed to holding all of our large group gatherings and meals outdoors and whenever possible 
with seating that allows for plenty of space between guests. In addition, we have a large supply of masks 
available for any guests who would like to wear them. 

We thank you in advance for playing your part in helping to keep this event safe for all those involved. If 
you would like to withdraw because of these expectations, please be in touch and we can issue you a 
full refund. 

 


